Norwood United Methodist Church
23 Colegate Dr.

Marietta, OH 45750
740-374-5606
Norwoodumc23@gmail.com

(La
September 29, 2023
To our Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

We are pleased to announce that we will once again be offering a Thanksgiving meal.

Like last year, the meal will be drive thru for pick up or delivery.

As in previous years we are asking for the help of the other churches in our community. Your generous
donation will assist with food and supplies. Any amount will be a blessing. Thank you for your

consideration.

This year’s menu will be a choice of ham or turkey, dressing, mashed potatoes and gravy, green beans,
and dessert of pumpkin or apple pie, with orders will be taken by phone and email.

The meal will be available in the church parking lot beginning at 10am for deliveries and 11am for
meal pick-ups.

We will need Volunteers for deliveries and to help with preparation and serving as well as clean up. We
will begin preparations on the Wednesday preceding Thanksgiving.

Please make checks payable to Norwood UMC and denote Thanksgiving Dinner. Please mail them to
23 Colegate Dr., Marietta, OH 45750. For questions or more information please call the church office

at 740-374-5606.
May God Bless You Abundantly.

The Community Thanksgiving Dinner Committee



